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PTA News 
Spring disco sales are in full swing! Thank you to everyone who have purchased tickets 
(which includes a snack bag), via our PTA-Events page. After 5 days, our sales figures show 
that Reception are really up for a disco! Nursery (12), Reception (32), Year 1 & 2 (27), 
Year 3 & 4 (12) and Year 5 & 6 (15). We are still in need of some helpers at all of our 
events (Year 5 & 6 disco in particular) to support school and the children. Helpers would 
be paired with a member of staff for tasks such as; manning doors, being an extra pair of 
eyes, helping children open crisp/sweet wrappers where needed, serving water/juice, 
washing cups, tidying up during and after the event. Drop the PTA an e-mail at 
robinhoodprimarypta@gmail.com or sign up via PTA-Events if you can spare some time! 
Details will be confirmed closer to the time.  Thanks in advance.  
 
Please remember that (virtual) ticket sales are exclusively through our PTA-Events website 

or app to help us keep organised. Ticket sales will close on Monday 14th March at 

midnight to allow the PTA time to prepare for the event. As always, any issues, please do 

not hesitate to contact us on the e-mail above.  
 
Happy weekend! 
Yours, 
Isla (vice chair) 
 

 


